
 
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Contractors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 3 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

HIGH-VOLTAGE ELECTRICAL REPAIR AND MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 640-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 3 is being issued to notify potential Contractors that RFSQ 
Number 640-SH for High-Voltage Electrical Repair and Maintenance Service has been 
updated as follows: 
 

1. Appendix H – Model Master Agreement and Exhibits is deleted in its entirety and 
replaced with the attached Appendix H – Model Master Agreement and Exhibits. 

 
All terms and conditions of the RFSQ will remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Assistant Contract Analyst Juan Amaya 
at jaamaya@lasd.org. 


